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As I read this to you all, let us reflect on the importance of human safety determining 

policy change, NOT the other way around. To delay ACT rules is to look every 

Oregon citizen in the face and tell them their lives are less important than business 

profits.  

 

Some greedy people will do anything for money. They are traitors to the people and 

think our environment will survive forever, regardless of their ignorant decisions. They 

sit here today in this room, working to destroy the future we all share. The ACT rules 

protects not only us, but generations to come. It's common sense; something 

severely lacking here today. 


